W. W. Irby
Elementary School

EST. 1992

HOME OF THE EAGLES

August 30, 2024
Dear Parent,

We are pleased to have your child here at WW. Irby Elementary School and are looking forward to a
great school year. This letter is to inform you that your child is being taught by Ms. Hunter while Ms.
Fischer is on maternity leave.

We feel very fortunate to have Ms. Hunter serving as a long-term substitute teacher. All long-term
substitute teachers in our district are required to have a minimum of a Bachelor’s degree from an
accredited college or university. | have the utmost confidence in her ability to provide a quality and
caring educational experience for your child.

Ms. Hunter is a dedicated member of our team who is very qualified to work with all of our students.
The district and the school administration will continue to provide professional development and

support to Ms. Hunter in order to assure that your child receives the best possible educational services
available.

Sincerely,

Principal

Cc: School Office File




